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Weekly News – Friday 28th June 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

In English this week, we have continued with our 
immersion for our class story ‘The Miraculous 
Journey of Edward Tulane’. We have explored 
the story through drama, diary writing and poster 
making! The children are enjoying listening to 
Edward’s travels, finding it humorous and 
thought-provoking. 

In Maths, we have been focusing on coordinates. 
Children have engaged with plotting 
coordinates, translating shapes and describing 
the translations. 

 

Have a fantastic weekend – enjoy the sunshine! 

Year 4 Team  

 

Home Learning Reminder 

Remember to practice your spellings, times-tables and reading 
  

We will be setting Mathletics this week. Children should complete 
activities based on what we have been learning.  

We have launched a new home learning initiative! Year 4’s 
Home Learning Grid is posted on our year group page on the 
school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year4 

 

Date Reminders 

4th-5th July 
Thames Young Mariners 
 
19th July 
School closes at 1:30 for 
summer 
 
 
Announcements 

Italian Day 
Italian day unfortunately has 
been postponed due to Miss 
Tucker being away on a 
sporting fixture. We will let you 
know a date once we know. 
 
Library Books 
Library books should be 
returned back to school by 
Wednesday 3rd July. 
 
Class Pictures 
You should have received an 
order form for your child’s class 
photograph with the proof 
sheet. The form should be 
returned to school by Friday 5th 
July.  
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